
 

 
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
 

TO: OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 - 18 March 2014 
 
 
FROM:   COUNCIL – 27 February 2014 
 
 
 
 
 

PETITION REFERRED TO THE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE – PERIOD OF 

FREE PARKING IN DISTRICT CENTRES 
 
 
(i) The Full Council received a petition at its meeting held on 27 February 2014.  
 
(ii) The petition contained 1,276 signatures and its terms were read by Councillor David 

Perry as follows: 
 

“We the undersigned residents demand Harrow Council to introduce a ‘Period of 
Free Parking’ to support our local businesses and to vote for this proposal at the 
Harrow Council Budget Setting meeting on 27th February 2014”. 

 
(iii) In accordance with the Council’s Petition Scheme, the petition has been referred to 

the Overview and Scrutiny Committee as it contained over 1,000 signatures. 
 
RESOLVED: That the petition be referred to the Overview and Scrutiny Committee in 
accordance with the Council’s Petition Scheme. 
 
 
FOR CONSIDERATION 
 
 
Background documents:  
1. Petition submitted to the Council meeting – 27 February 2014. 
  
 
 

Contact: 
Elaine McEachron 
Democratic & Electoral Services Manager 
Direct Dial: 020 8424 1097 
email: elaine.mceachron@harrow.gov.uk 
 
 


